



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dyth da 
We have a very busy half term ahead of us so please look at the calendar for any up 
and coming events.  

Schooner Class had a fantastic time on camp at Barton Hall participating in a wealth 
of activities on the water, in the air and on the ground that tested their resilience 
and team work skills. All of the children participated with enthusiasm and were 
great company. We are very proud of them all. Thank you to all the staff who 
supported on this trip particularly to Mr Mullaney for organising it, as well as the 
staff back at school who kept things running smoothly- a super team effort! 

Lugger Class had a successful dance session with Grace Murdoch this week learning 
their dance routine for the up and coming production of “The Cornish Avengers” at 
the Minack Theatre in July. We are looking forward to seeing this in action! 

The road between Newlyn and Mousehole is going to be shut next week so you will 
need to come to school via Paul. If you are driving please can you be more vigilant 
than normal as lots of parents will be walking their children up and down the hill. 
Thank you for your support during that week. 

The school council met with Nicola Parry form Aspens to ask questions and feedback 
to her regarding school meals. The children were polite and welcoming and were 
pleased with the responses they received to make any improvements. They were 
great ambassadors for Mousehole School. 

We will begin transition days for children to meet with their new class teachers and 
further information will follow. Our whole school move up day is on Tuesday 1st July. 
It was lovely to see the older children from Mousehole Mice taking part in the whole 
school singing assembly in preparation for September. 

Next Friday hopefully the weather will be kind for sports day. Please remember to 
order a pasty or bring in your own packed lunch as we won’t be having school dinners 
on that day. Also send your child in with suncream, a hat and a water bottle. 

Hope you all have an enjoyable weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on 
Monday morning. 

Sarah Trow                              
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:120
GWYNVER:95
SENNEN: 82
PRAA SANDS: 139




Whole School attendance: 

94%


Skiff-92.3%

Lugger- 89.3 %


Schooner- 97.6%

Cornish words of the week! 
“Pysk ha asklosen ”- fish and chips 

Well done to Lilah for winning the 
Mounts Bay Football Development 

Centre tournament in the holiday.She 
had to take part in lots of matches 

playing in various positions . What an 
amazing achievement-Mr Ansell will 
be keeping an eye on you again for 
the football team next year Lilah!

Headteacher awards this week go to 
Eugene for her fantastic telling of the 

time and recording the analogue 
time. Also to Caleb, Milo and Charlie 
for their amazing storm poetry using 

metaphors and personification. 
There were wonderful to read-keep 

up the great work all of you!






 Stars of the week 

Skiff Class -Mawgan


- Evelyn 

- Well done Mawgan- we see how hard you are working in 
your phonics-amazing and keep it up! 

-Well done Evelyn for doing the right thing at the moment 
at the right time. You are demonstrating how responsible 
you are and a great role model to others!

Lugger Class -Charlie C 
-Caleb C 
-Milo 

-Allora 

- all three boys for their marvellous metaphor and 
personification poems this week-amazing! 

- For her fantastic participation on our activity 
days. You are a superstar and a team player. You 
also had some fab questions about bees on the 
farm whilst supporting your class mates. Well done! 

Schooner Class - The whole 
class 

-  Congratulations to all of Schooner Class for 
achieving and passing a big milestone in your time at 
Mousehole School where you have faced new 
challenges and gained independence and greater 
maturity. 

Marvellous Mouse Of The 
Week 

 
Eli 

For being super whizzy 
with his name writing 

and letters and sounds. 
Well done Eli! 

😎






  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term:  
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesdays 10.30-11.30am 
Sports Day Friday13th June at 1pm on the school field (Back up date 
20th June) 
Mazey parade 28th June for the 11am procession. 
Yr 6 transition days are on 1st July for MBS and HDS 
Yr 6 transition days are on 1st and 2nd of July for Cape Cornwall 
TPAT Musical Extravaganza 7th July at the hall for Cornwall- 6.30pm 
Treasure Island School Production 10th July 1pm and 6pm 
performances 
Minack Theatre -The Cornish Avengers 15th July Lugger Class 
Jubilee Pool 16th July awaiting TBC 
Harbour skills 17th July 
Last day of the summer term 18th July 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 












BOOK NOWBOOK NOW
9am until 3pm 29  to 31   July 2025 th st

FOR 
KEY STAGE 2 

 
 

 

3 days of musical 
activities for children 
to inspire and motivate

Cornwall’s budding musicians 
Ensembles, composition, improvisation, music

games, creativity, jam sessions, performances and
loads of fun

£120 for 3 days or £42.75 per day
In partnership with Cornwall  Music Service Trust

Hosted at the Truro School Music Block,  Trennick Ln,  Truro TR1 1TH
songtreats.com

S o n g t r e a t s

excellent music education experiences 

 Music Club



Raising vital funds for babies, children and young people with life-limiti ng conditi ons

Register early for up to 30% discount

The brightest fun 
run for everyone!
Saturday 21 June 2025  RAF St Mawgan, Newquay
Sign up t  day! www.chsw.org.uk/rainbow
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